
Staff Report
RE: Golf Course Cart Path Overlay

Department/Program: Parks and Recreation

Explanation:

The 2023 budget includes $20,000 to have as much asphalt cart path overlaid as possible. 
RFPs were solicited and two proposals were received.  Most asphalt companies were not
interested in submitting a bid for such a small amount.  They said mobilizing for a project
of this size was not worth their time. 

 
Recommendation:

Award contract to overlay 525 linear feet of asphalt cart paths to Ford Asphalt Company
in the amount of $19,750.

Submitted By: Chris Conway, CPRP, Director of Parks and Recreation

Date: September 25, 2023
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